
 

 

January 19,  2025 

 

 

 

ELDERS                                                           

Brian Driver                            
740-360-8137 

Keith Rogers 
419-946-2831 

 

 

 

 

 

ELDER ON CALL      
Brian Driver                            

740-360-8137 

 

 

 
MINISTER  
Matt Dahm 

740-396-2482 
 
 

CHILDREN’S                 
MINISTER                             

Ryan Hoggatt                      
740-417-3181 

 
 

TEEN                                   
MINISTER                              
Josh Ball                              

740-225-2710 

 

 

DEACONS                         
Josh Ball          

Walter Benson 

Todd Buckland 

Mike Hallabrin 

Ryan Hoggatt 

Kendal Montgomery 

Ed Nice 

 

SITTING AT THE FEET OF JESUS 
Luke 7:26-50 

 

THE _______________________ 

The _________________ 

Luke 7:36 

________________ 

________________ 

 

The _______________ 

Luke 7:37-38 

________________ 

________________ 

 

The _______________ 

Luke 7:39-50 

_____________________ 

_____________________ 

_____________________ 

_____________________ 

 

THE ______________________ 

___________ It: We all _________ and fall short of ___________ glory 

Romans 3:23 

 

________________ It: God ___________offers ___________________ 

Romans 5:6-8; Isaiah 43:25; Ephesians 1:7 

 

__________ It: God’s greatest ___________must be _______________ 

Revelation 3:10; Romans 1:16-17 

 

 

Next Week: Luke 8:26-39 

Richlandroadcofc.com ~ 740-389-1017 ~ Richlandroadcofc@gmail.com 



 
 

 

FOR THE RECORD - JANUARY 12, 2025 
BIBLE CLASS……...…………………………...…..n/a   WEDNESDAY………………………………………..63 
SUNDAY AM……………………….…..........….….253   CONTRIBUTION……….…………………...$4,730.77 
LIFE GROUPS…………………………………….....84   BUDGET………………….....………………$7,250.00     

Sunday Morning Worship—8:30 & 11:00 AM   Bible Study—Sunday—9:45 AM—Wednesday—7:00 PM                              Life Groups—Sunday—12:00 & 6:00 PM 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY—On Thursday, January 30, all 
men are invited to a Bible Study at Panera Bread @ 
7:30 AM. See Matt Dahm for details.  

FOOD GIVEAWAY— The Food Giveaway will be held 
on Saturday, January 25.  Appointment tickets are 
required to attend.  

FOOD GIVEAWAY TICKETS—Appointment tickets will 
be available to pick up tomorrow, from 10:00 AM to 
Noon, Tuesday, from 5:00 to 7:00 PM, and                       
Wednesday, from 5:00 to 7:00 PM. Tickets are only 
available until they run out. See Josh Ball or Kahlan 
Sargent for more information. 

WOMEN OF PURPOSE—The Women of Purpose will 
meet on Wednesday, January 29, at 11:30 AM. Contact 
Terry Fawley for details.  

RICHLAND ROAD CHURCH OF CHRIST 2025 TEEN LOCK-IN IS TONIGHT! 
 
That’s right! We will meet tonight at 10 pm at Cooper’s Bowl (191 Barks Rd W, Marion, OH 
43302). We will bowl from 10 pm to midnight; parents and siblings are welcome to join us 
bowling for just $10. At midnight, the parents and siblings head home, and we will travel to 
the church building for the rest of our evening. We will start with a special treat, Berwick                 
Pizza, provided by the Buckland family, along with fruit trays, chips, and drinks! Then we will 
have group games, some free time with friends, movies, and a devo. We will finish at 6 am, 
and your parents can pick you up at that time. Bring your pillow and blanket just in case you 
can’t hang with us all night, there will be separate sleeping rooms for boys and girls. The cost 
of the lock-in will be $30, including your bowling. Make sure to invite your friends! 
  
Great news about the new mess hall at NWOCYC! The builders are reporting that the                              
construction is scheduled to be finished by the end of February! There will, of course, be 
some final things to finish inside, and the board is planning a grand opening event in May! I 
am excited to break in the new mess hall with songs of praise to our Lord! We are planning 
our annual work camp for May 2nd, 3rd, and 4th. I hope you can join us this spring as we cut 
and stack firewood, make repairs, and clean the cabins. Of course, there will be great food! 
There will be singing!  Make plans to spend the weekend with us! 
   
Can’t get enough of camp for 2025, well, you have come to the right place! This year’s camp 
dates for Richland Road will be June 15th – June 21st. If you would like to serve on staff for 
the week, our first planning meeting is coming up quickly. Wednesday, January 29th, after 
service at 8 pm, we will meet in Room 11. Please bring your ideas and imagination to our first 
meeting so we can plan a great week. 
  
The bible bowl team is hard at work preparing for the upcoming competition. Please pray for 
our teams and the adults who will be going with them. 
  
The January Food Giveaway is coming up on Saturday, January 25th, with food being                            
delivered on the 24th. If you would like to volunteer, please come out. We can always use 
more helping hands. 
   
There is a lot of work for the Kingdom of God going on in 2025! Praise be to God for our                          
opportunity to serve in his Kingdom! 
 
—Josh Ball 
 

FOOD GIVEAWAY VOLUNTEERS—Help unload the 
food on Friday, January 24,  at 11:00 AM in the                      
Fellowship Hall. Volunteers need to arrive by 7:30 AM 
on Saturday to help with the Giveaway.  

QUILTING MINISTRY—The ladies of the Quilting                  
Ministry will meet this Tuesday at 9:00 AM in the                     
Fellowship Hall.  

WEDNESDAY EVENING ADULT BIBLE CLASSES                        
Auditorium                                                                                                  
Matt Dahm                                                                                           

Stories from Water                                                                              
Room 6                                                                                                  

Carol Driver                                                                                                   
Eternity in Four Words  

Bible Hour and Junior Worship are offered at the 2nd service.  

TEEN LOCK-IN—This year’s Lock-In for grades 6-12 
will begin tonight at 10:00 PM at Cooper’s Bowl.                    
Everyone is invited to bowl with the teens until                       
Midnight. At Midnight, the teens and chaperones will  
return to the Church Building to play games, eat 
snacks, watch movies, and enjoy a great night of               
fellowship. The Lock-In will end tomorrow  at 6:00 AM. 
The cost for the entire Lock-In is $30. Sign up in the 
foyer!  

CONTRIBUTION STATEMENT—If you would like a 
2024 giving statement, please contact Joe Howard no 
later than January 31.  

CAMP STAFF PLANNING MEETING—If you plan to be 
on staff for this year’s camp week, please attend the 
meeting on Wednesday, January 29, in Room 11 after 
Bible Class.  

OUR SYMPATHY is extended to Jeff & Scott Gleespen 
and their families at the passing of their mother, Carol  
Gleespen. Her funeral was held on Wednesday.  

OUR SYMPATHY is extended to Mazzie Stevens and 
Della Hunt and their families at the passing of their 
sister, Delphia Thomas.  

DISASTER RELIEF—If you would like to give towards 
the Church of Christ Disaster Relief efforts for the                   
California wildfires, place cash or check in the red box 
in the foyer. Please make checks out to the Richland 
Road Church of Christ. The box will be available in the 
foyer until February 2. See Brian or Keith with any 
questions.  


